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8a Belsize Court 

Garages

03/12/2017  16:00:432017/6064/P OBJ Belsize Residents 

Association, Sanya 

Polescuk

The proposed Standard UK GRP design for this electricity substation, a proposed 

outbuilding in Conservation Area is entirely inappropriate. The argument that the building 

won't be visible from a public highway and therefore its design not required to follow 

Conservation Area guidelines is misplaced. The building will be visible  from the semi-public 

courtyard of the fine art-deco mansion block in a middle of the Belsize Conservation Area 

and should follow design guidelines like any other new small building proposed for the area.
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